
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 19th April 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been working hard in Eng-
lish and Maths lessons to prepare for the Key 
Stage 2 Maths tests that take place in May.  

Our topic work this term will be inspired by fa-
mous cities and we have begun by studying the 
history of London with a focus on some key 
events including the Gunpowder Plot. 

 

Next week, we will be exploring ratio and pro-
portion in our Maths lessons. In English, we will 
be learning some tricky grammar terminology. 

In history, we are going to learn more about 
key events that have occurred in London’s his-
tory with a focus on ‘The Great Plague’ of 1665 
and the Great Fire of London if 1666.  

In Computing this half term, we are learning 
more about how to stay safe online.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

08.05.24 Lion King Trip 

w/c 13.05.24 KS2 SATS Week 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

 

Children should select and complete 
one option from their homework menu each week. 
The work will be shared in as class homework gallery 
at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Child of the Week 

6 Attenborough:  Sandor 

6 Anning:  Olly 

6 Goodall: Wasan 

6 Darwin: Eric 

Word of the Week: queue 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Our new topic is ‘Monumental Cities’ 

Check the Y6 page  on the website for more 
details of what we will be learning:  

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/year-6/ 


